WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO: Woodbridge board of Education Policy Committee

FROM: Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: May 4, 2021

RE: Proposed Adoption of Policy 0523, "Equity and Diversity"

Please find attached a proposed new Policy 0523; it is identical to the Policy presented to the Policy Committee at its April 6 meeting, but tabled due to time restrictions. As requested by Committee members, the proposed new policy was developed based on review of: the model policy on this topic of CABE (the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education); the policies on this topic adopted by other districts; and input from the Superintendent's Community and Diversity Committee.